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ALL STUDENTS
EGERTON UNIVERSITY

RE: END-OF-YEAR MESSAGE TO STUDENTS

As we draw the semester to a close and prepare for the upcoming year, I want to extend my
heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you for your dedication and hard work. Your
commitment to your studies and active involvement in various activities have helped make our
University a dynamic and inspiring place to learn and grow.

With the examination period set to begin on 2"! December 2024, I recognize the hard work
and preparation that has gone into getting ready for this moment. I have full confidence in your
ability to approach the exams with determination and poise. Remember that this is not just an
opportunity to demonstrate your knowledge, but also to showcase your resilience and focus.

As the holiday season approaches, I hope you take this time to unwind, recharge, and enjoy
the company of family and friends. I look forward to welcoming you back in January with
renewed energy and enthusiasm. For now, I wish you a peaceful and joyful break.

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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